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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

MR. SHANE STONE

I have been acquainted with Shane Stone for a number of years and
have worked closely with him since my appointment as Director of
Christ College in March of this year. During this time I have
come to admire and appreciate the personal qualities and strength
of character of Shane; his loyalty and discretion are particularly
noteworthy.

I have found Shane to be a most resourceful administrator, who shows
initiative and performs all tasks thoroughly and competently. He

has established good working relationships with Government Departments
and member colleges of State College of Victoria. His ability to plan
ahead has proved invaluable so that potential problems have been
diffused.

In his capacity as Secretary of the Institute of Catholic Education
Shane has demonstrated his capabilities to the extent that a promising
future in the development of education, particularly in the field of
tertiary teacher education, is foreseen. He has, moreover, shown the
necessary perseverance, marked by a close attention to detail, to
undertake higher studies.

I have no hesitation in recommending Shane to those who will be con-

cerned with his future career.
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Dr. Bettina M. ﬁlackall,
B.A., Dip.Ed., M.Ed., Ph.D.
Director.
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